
Dear	Bruce,	
	
Thank	you	for	your	fax	of	Jan	29.92.	I	have	just	a	few	minuts	ago	notified	the	External	Affairs	
in	Ottowa.	
	
I	would	like	to	know	where	and	between	what	dates	you	will	be	teaching	in	(West)	Germany	
as	you	mention	in	your	fax.		
	
Was	that	a	slip	of	the	tongue	or	just	a	geographical	demarcation?	Then	again,	how	East	was	
East	Germany	with	respect	to	West	in	terms	of	simple	geography?		
	
With	some	delay,	I	received	photographs	of	the	building	today.	Lo	and	behold!	They	were	30	
by	50	cms,	So	I	promptly	sent	them	back	to	Design	Co.	I	will	be	getting	the	new	load	on	
Tuesday	and	will	mail	them	to	you	on	the	same	day.	I	will	also	send	Jon	Tupper	another	set.	
	
Best	wishes,	
	
	
ps.	I	will	fax	Jon	Tupper	a	synopsis	as	well.	
	
	
	
	


